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_______________________________________________________              

Thursday 30th January 2020
Dear Parents,

Class 3 – Climbing at XC Centre, Hemel Hempstead, Wednesday 12th February 2020
As part of Class 3’s Resilience Workshops and linking with our study of mountains in geography, we have arranged the children to take part in a free climbing session at the XC Centre in Hemel Hempstead on the afternoon of Wednesday 12th February. The children will be travelling to the XC by coach and will need to be collected from the XC at 3.00pm
In order to take part in the climbing all children need to have a waiver signed by a parent or guardian. You can do this via the following link: 

https://app.rockgympro.com/booking/f/25fbbe5397ad491ea895fb44e5ff2f0b
If you have any problems, please contact the School Office.
Please ensure your child has a clean school PE kit in school on the day with long sleeves and leggings/jogging bottoms.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child, to cover the cost of the coach. Please pay for the trip and give your consent via your School Gateway account, you don’t then need to return the consent slip. Alternatively you can bring cash or a cheque into the Office with the signed slip below.

Please ensure you have given consent and made payment and signed the online waiver no later than Wednesday 5th February. 

. 
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Charter
Class Teacher

(……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….....

Class 3 Trip – Climbing XC Centre, Hemel Hempstead, Wednesday 12th February 2020
I give permission for ………………………………………………..to take part in the climbing  and travel there by coach on Wednesday 12th February and enclose my voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child.
My child will be collected from the XC Centre, Hemel Hempstead at 3.00pm  by………………………
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Guardian)
